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OIFIG AN TANAISTE AGUS AN AIRE G N ~ T H A ~  EACHTRACHA 
OFFICE OF THE T ~ A I S T E  AND MINISTER FOR FOREIGN AFFAIRS 

BAILE ATHA CLIATH 2 
DUBLIN 2 

0 
'h June 1994 

Prof. M. Cherif Bassiouni 
President 
ISISC 
Professor of Law 
De Paul University 
25E Jackson Blvd. 
Chicago 
lllinois 60604 
USA 

Dear Professor Bassiouni, 

On behalf of the Tiinaiste and Minister for Foreign Affairs, Mr. Dick Spring 
T.D., I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 3 1 May concerning the 
XVth International Congress of Penal Law which will be held in Rio de 
Janeiro in September. 

Your letter has been brought to the Thnaiste's attention. 

Yours sincerely, 

&l A. Burgess 
p Private Secretary 
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